
The Alabama Sheriffs Association PCA Pro Rodeo is currently 
accepting vendor applications.

Please fill out the Vendor Application and return it to 
LIBBY.SHEPHERD@ALABAMASHERIFFS.ORG

Your application only shows your interest in becoming a vendor/
exhibitor. It is not a contract for a booth nor does it guarantee you a 
space. Applications will be reviewed and, if approved, available spaces 
will be filled in the order the applications were received. Please be sure 
to include pictures of your product display. Only complete applications 
with display photos attached will be considered.

Once you're assigned a space, you will receive a contract. Booth rent is 
due in full when you return your contract. Deposits/partial payments will 
not be accepted. No money is due until you receive a contract for a 
booth

Vendors must provide proof of liability insurance and provide The 
Alabama Sheriffs Association with all necessary state, county and 
municipal licenses/permits.

All vendors/exhibitors must be in full operation and have a 
representative working their booth during all hours the rodeo is open to 
the public each day.

The National Peanut Festival has an exclusive agreement with Buffalo 
Rock /Pepsi. All soft drinks, sports drinks, teas and lemonades sold by 
vendors must be purchases from Buffalo Rock for events held on the 
fairgrounds.

The National Peanut Festival has a strict "No Weapons" policy. This 
includes the selling of knifes, swords, pepper spray, stun guns or any 
item that could use to inflict pain or injury on another person. THERE 
ARE NO EXCEPTIONS! Booths are checked periodically and violators 
will be removed from the NPF Fairgrounds and forfeit any fees paid.
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